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As a result of an on-going criminal investigation, the Vallejo Police Department's Criminal 
Investigations Unit has made an arrest in the home invasion robbery which occurred on August 
07, 2013 @ 0800 in the 1400 block of Farrell Street.
 
Ray Fernando Fraire was taken into custody on an unrelated criminal matter, and as a result of 
investigative leads which had been developed in relation to the  home invasion robbery described 
above, he was charged with that crime in addition to two other armed robberies which occurred at 
Jamba Juice on July 18, 2013, 165 Plaza Drive, and Starbucks on July 25, 2013 at 966 Admiral 
Callaghan Lane.
 
A second  suspect in the home invasion robbery was also positively identified as Darryl Lee Cox, 
who remains at large; his whereabouts are unknown. A $100,000,00 warrant has been issued for 
his arrest. Darryl Lee Cox is wanted for questioning in each of the other two robberies.
 
 Darryl Lee Cox should be considered armed and dangerous, and anyone with information related 
to his whereabouts is encouraged to contact the Vallejo Police Department at any of the numbes 
listed below.
 
 
 
 

  

Media can contact the Vallejo PD at 707-651-7147.
  

Citizens can provide information to the Vallejo PD at 800-488-9383.
 

Citizens can also provide information anonymously  to the Solano Crime 
Stoppers™ tip line 707-644-STOP.  Solano Crime Stoppers™ offers cash 

rewards for phone tips that solve violent and/or serious crimes.  
  

 Link to Vallejo PD.
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